Date:

2 June 2010
Subject:
Proposed Interdisciplinary Minor in Nonprofit Studies
From:

Larry Krissek, Chair, Interdisciplinary Initiatives Subcommittee 
The Interdisciplinary Initiatives Subcommittee considered the proposal for a new Interdisciplinary Minor in Nonprofit Studies at its meeting of 30 April 2010, following approval during Winter 2010 of a new course that will serve as one of the required foundational courses in this minor (ASC 337, Introduction to Nonprofits).  This Minor will be administered by the John Glenn School of Public Affairs.  
As proposed, the Minor in Nonprofit Studies will require completion of at least 23 credit hours; these include 15 credit hours in required courses, with one course taken from each of three categories – Introduction, Management, and Experiential.  ASC 337 (Introduction to Nonprofits) is the only course in the Introduction category; Public Affairs 330 (Introduction to Nonprofit Management) and Art Education 481 (Managing Arts Organizations) are the choices in the Management category; and the Experiential requirement can be met by English 567 (Rhetoric and Community Service), ASC 589.02 (Nonprofit Internship), Art Education 589, or an internship in nonprofits from any hosting department.

A minimum of 8 credit hours of electives are required to complete the proposed minor.  Choices for the electives include any of the courses listed above that are not used to meet the Required component, as well as courses from Accounting and Management Information Systems, Art Education, Business Finance, Business Management and Human Resources, Business Marketing and Logistics, Communication, Consumer Sciences: Hospitality Management, English, Public Affairs, Rural Sociology, Sociology, and Women’s Studies.

Discussion by the Subcommittee focused on details of wording within the proposal and details of specific courses that are included in the proposed minor; no major concerns about the proposal were raised during the Subcommittee’s discussions. 

Following this discussion, the Subcommittee voted unanimously to approve the proposed Interdisciplinary Minor in Nonprofit Studies.  As a result, that proposal is being moved to the CCI for its consideration. 
